



A NOTE FROM OUR PRESIDENT

Hi Everyone,

From the outset I'd like to say thank you to our P&C Executive and Fundraising Committee. I am very proud of our achievements!

We continue to oversee the running of the Tuckshop and raise funds much needed by our little school. This year we have had some very successful events and fundraisers. This has included two discos, raffles, Mothers and Fathers Day stalls. Thank you to all our volunteers who have assisted us with these important events.

We are very busy at the moment organising Pomona in the Park, as much of this is a P&C job.

These events provide funds for playground shade, class room resources for our children and other much needed items such as a new oven and fridge for our school Tuckshop.

Sadly, we are about to lose 4 important P&C members which will only leave 2 people to do the mountain of jobs. Unfortunately if we do not receive new helpers in the coming term for next year, we will have to make some difficult decisions unless people put their hands up to help. Closing our Tuckshop has been suggested as something that might have to happen if we don't receive some new members to assist us on our P&C Committee.

We will be looking for a new President and Vice President as we both have year 6 students who will be leaving so we will be leaving with them. We have a wonderful Treasurer, Jamie and Secretary, Jess who will not be able to manage things on their own.

This is a desperate plea for some new people to please make contact and join our P&C. Feel free to call me if you would like some more info about the roles and responsibilities - 0428 677 425

Regards

Kym McGregor, President



2022 UPCOMING EVENTS

Don't forget to mark these dates on your calendar.

More information about each event will be distributed via email,

Facebook and throughout the school closer to the date.

SEPTEMBER

Fri 2nd Student Free Day
Fri 9th Show Day P/H
Thu 15th P&C Meeting

OCTOBER

TBC Mufti Day
Thu 27th P&C Meeting
Fri 28th Halloween Disco

NOVEMBER

Tue 15th Swimming Carnival
Wed 16th Swimming Carnival
Thu 17th P&C Meeting
Thu 24th Pomona in the Park

GET IN TOUCH!

The best way to get in touch with the P&C Office Bearers outside of a meeting is via email on pomonasspandcegmail.com

The current P&C Executive Committee is:

President: Kym McGregor Vice President: Carlene George

& Renee McGregor

Treasurer: Jamie Harrison **Secretary**: Jess McNamara

Thank you to everyone who supported our Glow Disco & Fathers Day Stall this term. These events raised \$2,100 which will go towards school resources



New menu items for Term 4 will include Tuesday Cheeseburgers, added to our hot meals will be Beef & Noodle Stir Fry, as well as a vegetarian noodle option.

Thank you our Year 5 Student Volunteers for their help throughout term, they have been doing a fantastic job! If your child was rostered on for Tuck Shop duty on the recent student free days, they will be re-rostered for term 4.

We are hoping to do a Milkshake Day on Friday 28th October, in conjunction with the Halloween Disco. More information will be shared next term.

Thank you to all of the families that support the Tuck Shop with your regular orders, we have been receiving great feedback and will continue to strive for improvement.

TUCKSHOP HELPERS

The tuckshop is always after helpers, if you can volunteer even just an hour a week, it would be great!

UNIFORMS

NEW GIRLS SHORTS

A new style of girls shorts will be available from term 4, should the current unisex style not be suitable.

Available in sizes 12 to 16

ROBOTECH & MUSIC SHIRTS

The P&C are organising more
RoboTech & music shirts however if
you do have a shirt that your child
has grown out of and would be
willing to donate it back to school,
please take to the Tuckshop to go in
the second hand stock

UPDATE ON CURRENT PROJECTS

HALLOWEEN DISCO

Save the Date - Fri 28th October for the next school Disco. The theme is halloween and we can't wait to see everyone dressed up for a spooktacular night!

If you can volunteer during either the junior session, senior session or both, please shoot us an email with your mobile number

pomonasspandcegmail.com

COOK BOOK PROJECT

During Term 4 will be asking you to submit your favourite recipe, whether it be a family favourite that has been handed down through the generations or something you have created yourself.

This is a big project and will need helpers including photography, recipe testing and sponsorship gurus! Please let Jess know if you interested in assisting.



THE MORE THAT YOU READ, THE MORE THAT YOU'LL KNOW,
THE MORE THAT YOU LEARN, THE MORE PLACES YOU'LL GO